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From: STEVE WRIGHT  
Sent: 21 November 2022 18:39
To: Andrew Hill ; Sarah Rogers - Licensing 
Subject: Re: New Premises License Application Xchange Bar
 
Hi Andrew 
Further to my last update.
A noise consultant has been engaged and carried out his internal assessment, however, the weather has prevented the
external assessment, but this will be completed as soon as possible. The consultant is aware of the time constraints.
I will supply a copy of the entire report as soon as I receive it.
kindest regards Stev

------ Original Message ------
On Monday, 31 Oct, 22 At 11:18, Andrew Hil > wrote:

Hi Steve
 
I refer to the application for a premises licence which you have submitted on behalf of your client Ratio
Bars Ltd for the above premises.  
 
This venue has been subject to a number of interventions over the years from the Environmental Health
Team particularly in relation to noise complaints from residents above the venue and in close proximity to
the venue being adversely affected by noise when this venue operated as Xchange Bar.
 
Therefore I cannot support this application for the business to operate as a night club. I would require
evidence of significant works having being undertaken to the structure of the building to control the
passage of noise to the properties above to be satisfied that residents will not once again be affected by
this business.
 
I am not in agreement with the conditions offered as I do not believe these can be achieved without
significant improvement in the fabric of the building to control the passage of sound to the properties
above.  
 
Therefore I wish to raise an objection to this premises license as I believe that this premises if allowed to
operate will undermine the ‘Prevention of Nuisance’ objective.
 
I would therefore suggest that in the first instance, your client commission the services of an acoustic
consultant to provide a report on the fabric of the building, undertake a noise transmission test and act
upon the findings of the report.
 
It is suggested that discussions be held with Mrs Rogers to perhaps withdraw the application until such
time as the required works are carried out and deemed satisfactory by this department.
 
Kind Regards
 
 
 

Andrew Hill





Kind regards

Steven Wright

Director

APPL Solutions Limited

Licensing Consultants
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